
To: Christine Gallagher, Town Clerk 

 

From: Jim Hayden, First Selectman 

 

Re: Shared Services Committee Meeting 

 

Date: November 14, 2018 

 

The Special Meeting of the Shared Services Committee scheduled for Thursday, November 15th 

is cancelled due to a scheduling conflict and will be rescheduled. 


